
KINGWOOD SERVICE ASSOCIATION

SUMMARY OF FERAL HOG ACTIVITY

2017

Organization Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May Jun Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb March April May

Hog Activity Reported to KSA

Bear Branch 1

Kings Point Village 0 6 22 19 0 1 0 5 5 8 4 2 19 24 3 4 2 3

Royal Shores 1 7 9 17 0 2 1 0 3 3 2 2 1

Reserve at Kings Point 0 1 2 1 0 1 1 2 0 5 4 6 24 1

Riverchase 1 6 2 1

Riverbend 0 1 0 0

Foster's Mill 1 2 6 21 6 0 1 3 6 7 2 3 3 9 1 2 1

The Enclave 0 2 8 2 4 1 0 0 0

Totals 2 18 47 60 10 5 4 10 14 19 6 5 12 6 28 59 8 7 3 3 0 0

Hog Capture Reported to KSA

KSA Feral Hog Hunter 15 22 23 18 11 12 14 14 7 12 17 8 3 8 2 6 13 20 8

Royal Shores Corral 12 0 0 0 0 0 0 4 0 0 1 1 2

City of Houston Corral 5 0 0 0 0 0 0

Totals 0 0 15 22 40 18 11 12 14 14 7 12 17 8 3 9 3 8 13 20 8 0

NOTES:

1/7/2016

1. Updated permission agreements for Geraldo Garcia have been requested from Foster's Mill, Kingwood Lakes, Riverbend, and Enclave

2. Geraldo Garcia recommends that KSA put a corral in a remote portion of East End Park - cost for 6 ft diameter corral is $500

2/4/2016

1. Per Jessica Beemer with COH; Due to lack of reports of hog activity the corrals have been picked up and the contract has been suspended

2. Per Fred McCarty with RSCA; due to decrease in activity they have reduced from 2 corrals to 1 corral.

3. As of May Parks Meeting, reports of moms with babies

9/1/2016

Reported there is lots of activity in Royal Shores; Kings Point; and Reserve at Kings Point along with East End Park lots of female pigs with piglets

10/6/2016

Not as many reports and only 8 captured on edge of East End Park near waterfront near Friednswood property north of Royal Shores.

11/3/2016

The most reports are in the areas of Kings Point on Cobblestone ; Redwood Bridge Trl.;Lark Valley;Pebble Stream.

Fosters Mill reports are in the areas of Golden Pond; and Riverchase is Sweetstem and Glade Hill

Geraldo would like to place a corral for $400 but we need a location and we are working with him on this suggestion.

12/1/2016

The reports are from the Reserve at Kings Point and Kings Point areas. Scenic Shores was hit this time.

Hogs captured were in the back side of RAKP and KP

The RAKP donated funds to place a corral near the waterline behind RAKP and KP area to help catch the hogs before getting up into the resident properties.

The corral parts have been ordered and the corral will be placed shortly by Garcia.

1/5/2017

Talked to Geraldo, hogs do not come out as much at night when its cold; they are on the islands during the day. They will have the new corral up this month.

The hogs that were captured were near Riverbend and the other on Kings Point Trail greenbelt. Large hogs not seeing as many moms with piglets at this time.

2/2/2017

I have not been able to talk to Geraldo for the count, when I receive update I will send this out by email.

3/2/2017

The reports have been in the area of the Deerwood Country Club and Redwood Bridge Trl (KPCA). Behind KPTA and East End Park

4/6/2017

All three reports have come from Redwood Bridge Trl. Area and Geraldo has captured 20 this past month.

5/4/2017

There have been no reports of feral hogs for the month of April, 2017. Our hog tracker has captured 8
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